
 

                New Marske News 
 Together we succeed; Today we achieve. 

 
Singing and Drama 

Parents from Mrs Lambert and Mr 

Painter’s class are welcomed into 

school on Wednesday 19th October 

at 2.30pm to watch the drama and 

singing that they have been taught 

with Miss Sheraton and Mr Gibson. 

Tuesday 18
th

October 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 
 

Our harvest festival will take place at 10.00am on 
Wednesday 19th October.   

 
Father Adam Reed will be leading the festival, 

celebrating through readings and song.  
Everyone is welcome to join us.   

 
If you have any spare tins or dried food that you can 
give, please bring to school this week.  All donations 

will be going to the Redcar food bank. 
 
 

Bonfire Disco!!! 

On Thursday the 3rd November, Y6 have planned an 

amazing bonfire disco. This will be taking place at 5.30pm 

until 6.15pm for ks1 (Y1 & Y2) reception and nursery (must 

be accompanied by an adult) and 6.30pm until 7.45pm for 

ks2 (y3 – Y6). We will be taking part in all sorts of activities 

such as creating biscuits, designing sherbet rockets and 

much more. If possible you can come in bonfire themed 

clothes but if not come in free dress. There will be many 

stalls there, so hope you can make it.  There will be a £1.00 

entry on the door.          

Year 6 will also be running events in school during the 

week, with money raised going to Cancer Research. 

 

 

Sporting Events      

           Tuesday 18th October 
 

Year 1 Speed, agility and quickness 
festival at Outwood at Bydales 
(whole class) 3:30pm – 5pm. 

 Parents are to take their children to 
the venue, where they will be met by 

Miss Park. 

 

 
OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD. 

We will be supporting our annual appeal again this year, creating a 

shoe box for a child around the world.  Details to follow. 

HALF TERM 

School closes for half term 

on Friday 21st October and 

re-opens on Monday 31st 

October. 

 

School Photos 

The photographer from Tempest photography will 
be in school tomorrow (19th October 2016) to take 

single and sibling photographs.  Please ensure 
your child is wearing full school uniform. 


